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Important Content Update Message
We are currently updating the OP Help Center content for the release of OP 20. We
appreciate your patience as we continue to update all of our content. To locate the
version of your software, navigate to: Help tab > About.
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The AAP has established a new web page on AAP.org  where you can find the latest clinical

guidance, recommendations from the CDC, information for parents and other resources. The page

will be updated daily as new information is available. They established an email address for member

inquiries related to COVID-19. For questions or comments related to the pandemic, email COVID-

19@aap.org.  


